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Illinois State Police 
Office of Firearms Safety 

CCL Appeal Requirements/Checklist 
 

Firearms Prohibitor – CCLRB Denial 
Pursuant to:  430 ILCS 66/87(a) 

 
Instructions:  If your Firearm Concealed Carry License (CCL) application was denied based upon a determination of the 
Concealed Carry Licensing Review Board (CCLRB), you are not permitted to obtain a CCL unless you receive relief from the 
courts.  You are NOT required to appeal at this time; however, when you do so, the information listed below must be 
provided:   
  

 

You are required to file your appeal with the circuit court in writing in the county of your residence for a hearing upon 
such denial, revocation, or seizure.  Please refer to 430 ILCS 66/87(a) for additional information.   

For additional information regarding filing such an appeal, please contact the circuit clerk’s office for the county in 
which you reside. 

 
Please Note:  If the circuit court grants your appeal, please provide a certified copy of the court record or court order so 
your CCL can be reinstated.  No action will be taken without a certified copy from the court .   
 
Documentation must contain your full name and date of birth and be sent to: Illinois State Police 
          Office of Firearms Safety 
          801 South Seventh Street, Suite 600-S 
          Springfield, Illinois 62703-2487 
          Or by email at: 
          ISP.CCL.Appeals@illinois.gov 
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